






Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON
M4P 1E4


September 18, 2012


Dear Ms. Walli,

RE:	Follow up from Decision and Order
	EB-2011-0137

As part of its August 17, 2011 Decision and Order regarding Burlington Hydro Inc.’s (“BHI”) request for an extension to its mandated date for the implementation of time-of-use (“TOU”) pricing rates, the Board ordered BHI to advise it when its data transmission issue got resolved.

While its data transmission issue was not fully resolved at the time, nevertheless, on January 1, 2012 BHI implemented its TOU pricing.  The continuing transmission issue caused no further TOU pricing delay or major problem; the singular negative effect was additional BHI staff time to resolve individual data transmission incidents.  After extensive fine tuning, BHI and its engineering staff are now confident this matter has been fully resolved. 

I can be reached at 905-332-1851 x234 should you require anything further. 


Yours truly,

Original signed by

Stephen Shields
Manager, Regulatory Affairs
[bookmark: _GoBack] 
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